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ATTENTION SCHOOL BOARDS/EARLY INTERVENTION CENTERS/LEAs 
 
Recent changes were made in the Fee-For-Service Medicaid claims processing system for 
procedure codes 92507 and 92508.  National standards require these codes to be billed ‘per visit’ 
rather than in ‘multiple units’.  When these changes were recently implemented for professional 
claims, they were also applied to EPSDT Health Services claims in error.  Affected EPSDT HS claims 
that were cut back in error are being recycled on the May 17, 2016 RA to correct the payment. 

This change will impact your claims, but it will be effective for claims with dates of service July 1, 
2016 forward.  In order to prevent incorrect claim payments or denials, please make the 
necessary changes in your billing systems and procedures to ensure that you are billing claims 
with dates of service July 1, 2016 forward for codes 92507 and 92508 with 1 unit (representing a 
visit) which will be paid at a flat fee.   

 


